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22nd June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
You would have noticed that we have recently put up parking signs to encourage the safe parking 
around the school site, however, we still have safety concerns around the top of our road (Stanley 
Road) and Baker Road. These two roads still present challenges at school drop off and pick up 
times, including: 
 

 unsafe parking on or around the crossing area 
 

 parking on the double yellow lines  
 

 the speed at which some cars travel (Stanley Road and Baker Road are both 20mph). 
 

Just this morning there was a near miss, involving a car and a child 
from All Souls’ School. 

 
We understand that there are limited parking spaces outside the school. We urge you to use the 
available parking spaces further down Stanley Road, rather than trying to park directly outside on 
the double yellow lines. By doing this you will help to ensure our children are safer and stop 
potential accidents happening. 
 
Mrs Eyles is currently in communication with KCC, we are hoping to have school zig zag lines in 
place from these conversations, this will further ensure the safety of our children, parents, staff 
and local community. 
 
If you do not use a car to transport your child(ren) to school, please ensure you supervise them, 
particularly in the area outside school. 
 
If your child is at All Souls’ School and walks to school unsupervised, please remind them of road 
safety.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation with this. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The SLT Team 


